
2017-18	Ethics	Table	Fellow	application	and	information	
	
The	plan	and	the	conditions	
The	fellows	meet	for	the	mornings	of	a	week	prior	to	class	starts,		August	21st-25th,	2017.		The	
meetings	begin	at	9	AM	and	end	at	noon,	with	lunch	(the	room	is	reserved	until	12:30	PM).		
During	that	week,	the	fellows	collect	as	a	group,	read	and	discuss	ethical	and	moral	theory,	and	
conceptualize	the	work	for	the	semester.	
	
The	group	then	meets	once	per	month	for	the	academic	year,	over	dinner.		Attending	these	
meetings	75%	or	more	of	the	time	is	a	condition	on	being	a	fellow.			
	
In	January,	however,	in	lieu	of	a	dinner,	there	is	a	day-long	retreat	at	my	home,	from	10AM-
4PM	on	a	Saturday,	with	lunch	included.		Attending	this	is	also	a	condition	on	being	a	fellow.	
	
Finally,	in	May,	the	fellows	decide	on	how	to	stage	a	public	workshop	for	the	CWRU	
community,	usually	over	two,	partial	days.		Presenting	at	that	is	also	a	condition	on	being	a	
fellow.	
	
What	fellows	receive	
Fellows	receive	a	brush	up	or	introductory	exposure	to	ethical	and	moral	theory.		They	receive	
sustained	feedback	and	collegiality	from	other	fellows	and	enter	into	a	network	of	fellows	
dating	back	to	2011.		They	earn	and	receive	an	experience	around	their	ethical	or	moral	
learning	project	and	a	place	in	our	public	to	share	it.	
	
Fellows	also	receive	in	June	of	2018,	provided	the	conditions	of	the	fellowship	have	been	met,	a	
stipend,	fellowship	or	pay	(depending	on	their	category	at	CWRU)	for	approximately	$1200.		
Fellows	also	have	access	during	the	year	to	a	small	research	fund,	not	to	exceed	$500	per	
fellow,	and	an	activity	fund,	not	to	exceed	$300	per	fellow.	
	
The	application	
Who	can	apply:		Any	student,	staff,	administrative	or	faculty	member	at	CWRU	who	has	a	
proposal	to	affect	the	ethical	or	moral	learning	environment	of	the	university.	
	
The	project:		Any	project	that	can	reasonably	be	said	to	aim	at	affecting	the	ethical	or	moral	
learning	environment	of	the	university.		It	could	be	a	course,	a	student	organization,	a	policy	
change,	a	support	group,	or	a	piece	of	research	that	you	expect	to	share	and	which	directly	
considers	ethics	or	morality.	
	
What	do	send	in:		By	May	15th,	2017,	please	send	to	bendik-keymer@case.edu	,	Prof.	Jeremy	
Bendik-Keymer,	Beamer-Schneider	Professor	in	Ethics:	

• Your	vita	
• Your	project	proposal	in	no	less	than	one	full	single	spaced	page	and	no	more	than	

two	single	spaced	pages.		Please	be	formal.		These	are	subject	to	review.	


